WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY PULLMAN, WASHINGTON DEPARTMENT OF SOCIOLOGY AND ANTHROPOLOGY

May 17, 1961

Mr. Click Relander 1212 North 32 nd Avenue Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

Thanks for the interesting buffalo legend. I must apologize for not having sent the photos sooner, but as usual, I get involved in a number of things, all of which take time.

In writing my monograph on the lower Snake River area I have been unable to locate much information on the early historical Indians of the area. If you have any such information and have the time to get it together for me, I would really appreciate it (specifically, the lower forty miles of the Snake River).

I hope these prints will be of some interest to you.

Best regards,

Richard D. Daugherty

Mirhard Q Dougher

Associate Professor of Anthropology

RDD/wk

WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY

PULLMAN, WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIOLOGY AND ANTHROPOLOGY

August 7, 1961

Mr. Click Relander 1212 North 32nd Avenue Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

I was sorry I didn't get a chance to see you when I was in Yakima. I received your message to call you, but could not reach you either at your office or at home.

I will greatly appreciate receiving the material on the Snake River area and will take very good care of it. The historical end to things is the one area that I have not yet attempted to work on but had planned to get at this fall. Your material will be extremely valuable.

I am leaving today for six weeks of excavations at a site on the coast of the Olympic Peninsula and will write you again after September 15th when I return.

Best regards,

Richard D. Daugherty

Associate Professor, Anthropology

RDD:shl